
  

 

BENT GRASS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2025 AND AMENDED 

BUDGET FOR 2024 HAVE BEEN PRESENTED TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

BENT GRASS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT AND THAT THE SAME HAVE BEEN 

SCHEDULED FOR A PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD AT THE REGULAR BOARD 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5TH AT THE DISTRICT OFFICES 

119 N. WAHSATCH, COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903. THIS MEETING WILL 

BEGIN IMMEDIATELY AFTER THE ANNUAL MNEETING WHICH WILL COMMENCE 

AT 10:00 A.M.. ON OR AFTER OCTOBER 15, 2024 THE PROPOSED BUDGETS ARE 

OPEN AND AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION AT THE OFFICES OF WSDM, 614 N. TEJON 

ST., COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903. ANY INTERESTED ELECTOR OF THE 

DISTRICT MAY FILE OBJECTIONS TO THE PROPOSED BUDGETS AT ANY TIME PRIOR 

TO THE FINAL ADOPTION OF THE BUDGETS. 

 

 

ALL MEETINGS ARE  OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.  

 

      SUSEMIHL, MCDERMOTT & DOWNIE, P.C. 

      ATTORNEYS FOR THE DISTRICT 
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